
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK:  26 / 27 March 2022 
 
READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm:  Liam Payne  Lily Payne 
10.00am:  Maria Henriquez Jade Presser 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  Brian Hislop 
SENIOR SERVER:  10.00am: Owen Pippard 
   
ALTAR SERVERS: 6.00pm:   Letitia Tyrrell, Ava Apps, 
     Micah Reeves 
10.00am: George Presser 
       
PLANNED GIVING:  Bill Cameron 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Hennessy College and Team 8 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE:  Barb & Ross King (March 2022) 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: Mike Mercer, Darren O’Brien 
(March 2022) 
 
MAINTENANCE:  P (Radish) Patterson/M Mercer (Mar.22)  
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Trish Saines (March 2022) 
 
LINEN ROSTER:  Trish Saines 
 
ROSARY STATUE: Mrs Pauline Parkman, 2 Hills Street 
NEXT:  Mrs Irene Hopwood, 54 Binalong Street 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Josie Johnson  Glenn Payne 
10.00am: Sharon Hibbert  Denise Dwyer 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

3rd Sunday of Lent - 20 March 2022 
 

       

 
         Parish Administrator:  Fr Jiss Sunny  
        Office Hours:       Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
          Phone:   (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:    Campbell St. YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:   young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Joshua 5: 9-12;  
2 Cor 5: 17-21,  Lk 15: 1-3, 11-32: 

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of the 
church any time for prayer during daylight hours through the 

main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
 
Tue.22nd Mar:11am Funeral Mass (Sr Monica Purcell) 
Tue.22nd Mar: NO 5.45pm Mass in the Church 
Wed.23rd Mar: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Thu.24th Mar: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Fri. 25th Mar: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
   6.00pm Stations of the Cross –Chap. 
Sat. 26th Mar: 5.00pm-5.30pm Reconciliation Young 
   6.00pm Mass at Young 
Sun. 27th Mar: 8.00am Mass at Grenfell  
   10.00am Mass at Young 
   5.00pm Mass at Boorowa  
       
NB: A Funeral Mass usually replaces a weekday mass  
    
BAPTISMS: Saturday/Sunday of month.  
Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries. 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  5.30pm in Chapel Wed 
      (Suspended) 
 
ADORATION:  Before all weekday Masses 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice
    

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Sr Monica Purcell RSM, Scott 
Curtis (Son of Judy), Colleen Manns (Bermagui), Edmond 
McCarthy (Brother of Sr Kate), Monica Glennon (West Wy-
along), Sr Floriana Melinz MSC (Aunt of Ursula Sewell),  Fr 
Henry Byrne OAM (Served in many Parishes of Canberra & 
Goulburn), Fr Laurie Blake  (Formerly of Goulburn), Karen 
Curtis (Daughter of Keith & Gail Smith), Cec O’Brien - Too-
woomba (Brother of Jan Ryan), Win Caldwell, Sr Pauline 
Bourke CSV (Sister of Mary Maloney - Barwang Street), 
June Briggs, Janice O’Reilly 

PALM CROSS MAKING 
 

Palm Cross Making will be held on a Thursday from  
10-00am to 12 noon in the Parish Centre. 

 
Please come along if you are interesting in helping out 
with Palm Making and the social atmosphere with a 
cuppa. You also have the option of picking up some 

palm leaves and making them at home if you can’t get 
to the Parish Centre on a Thursday. 

 
Thank you to  everyone who has supported us 

over the last 15 years and  for any new  
volunteers who have offered to join us. ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING IN MARCH 2022 

St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the  
Conference Room in the St Vinnies Centre. 

The date for the next meeting is Wednesday,  
30th March at 10-00am.  

PREPARATION FOR HOLY WEEK  
RETREAT 

 
This Retreat will be held on Thursday 7th 

April, Friday 8th April & Saturday 9th 
April from 5-00pm to 6-00pm at  

St Mary’s Church, Young. 
 

Fr Dominic Carrigan from St Clement’s 
Monastery in Galong will be leading us 

through the Retreat. 
The focus of the Retreat is preparation for  

Holy Week. 
 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation will also be  
celebrated during the Retreat. 

(This is the only opportunity for all Young 
Mission that Reconciliation will be available 

before Easter). 
 

All are welcome. 

WEDDING 
 

We congratulate Jennifer McRae and  
Joseph Marinan who have celebrated 

their Marriage this weekend at  
St Mary’s Church. 

 
We pray the Lord’s blessings on them for their life  

together at this special time. 

LENTEN PROGRAM 
St Mary’s Parish is inviting you to a Lenten Group  

Program to be held in the Parish Centre each 
Thursday from 7-00pm to 8-00pm.  

All welcome. 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
 

Please be advised that Stations of the Cross will be 
held every Friday in the Chapel at 6-00pm. 

 
All welcome. 

The next Mercy Associates Meeting is on Monday, 
21st March at 11am in the Parish centre. We need a 
good rollup as Christine Convery, the Mercy Asso-
ciates Network Facilitator NSW will be conducting 
a mandatory in service. Thanks members. Joy. 

LITURGICAL MUSIC AND 
SINGING MEETING 

 
A meeting will be held on Wednesday, 23rd March 
at 5-30pm in the Parish Centre for people who are 
interested to serve in liturgy music during Mass. 

 
We are all allowed to sing together again and this is 

a ministry that is very special in our liturgies. 
(Music is the glue that binds or holds  

the liturgy together).  
 

You may play a musical  
instrument or want to sing or 

help with the tv screens. 
 

Please come along if you feel 
you can contribute in  

ANY way!  All welcome. 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMME UPDATE 
 

 Registration forms are only available  
 at the Parish Office 
 

 6 classes are available, 2 each on Tuesday, 
 Thursday & Saturday 
 

 The first classes in Reconciliation 
 commence from Tuesday, 26th April 
 

 Class lists are displayed on the back 
 Noticeboard in the Church Foyer 
 

 Class lists will be finalised on 25th March 

MORNING TEA 
 

St Mary’s Primary School is hosting a Morning Tea after  
10-00am Mass next Sunday, 27th March. 

Please feel free to join in and have a cup of tea or coffee with 
St Mary’s School and our community.  

 
A gold coin donation would be greatly appreciated. 


